
WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
How can I help? 2020 has been a challenging year for all of us. Due to concerns over COVID19 
non-profits such as LPSC have not been able to hold many of their fund-raising events. The great 
work that your Club does continues so funds are still needed. Club members can help raise 
needed funds by buying and selling calendars and raffle tickets (they make great gifts!).  Also 
consider attending our monthly meetings (dates below).  We hold them the first Tuesday of every 
month at The Viking Supper Club.  You can also give a club membership to a friend or family 
member to encourage participation. 
 
At the September meeting members decided to go ahead with the calendar raffle and planning to 
hold the Fisheree (February 6th, 2021).  This year there in addition to our other great prizes, there 
will be additional raffles for an ATV / UTV and several guns as well. The drawing will be held at 
the fisheree in February. Please watch for details for these raffles and thanks in advance for your 
help and continued support. 
 
NAVARINO SPONSORSHIP 
LPSC recognized as a sponsor of event for outdoor education. On August 29, 2020 Navarino 
Nature Center held its annual Sporting Clay Shoot at J&H Game Farm. The event is a major fund 
raiser for NNC which uses the money for outdoor education for children and adults. For a second 
year LPSC has been recognized as the sponsor of the event.  This is just another good example 
of LPSC funds being put to good use for the outdoors and the people that enjoy the outdoors. 
 
CALENDARS OUT SOON 
The 2020 LPSC Sportsmen's Club calendar will soon be available at the Viking, the Boom Bay 
Bar and Grill, Chico’s, Jorgie’s, or ask one of your friendly Club officers or directors. Get yours 
while they last!  Same as always, $20 gets you in the hopper and after you win, your name goes 
back in.  We only sell 1,000 and they make great gifts too (which is why we get them printed this 
early).  Turn in sold calendars to Matt, Chico, Rose, or stop for a drink at Chico's Landing, The 
Viking, Jorgies, or the Boom Bay Bar and turn them in there.  Sales end promptly on December 
31st so be sure to get them in.   
 
Thanks also to our sponsors of the calendar.  Please be sure to patronize their establishments 
and thank them when you see them.  
 
 
PROJECT UPDATES 
Poygan Breakwall:  The Phase II of the Poygan Breakwall is in full swing and scheduled to be 
completed by ice over.  We are already seeing great impact from Phase I with increased wild 
celery growth in the backwater areas.  There will be a three-year waiting period from this phase to 
the next to observe the integrity of the structure.  All boating and snowmobile clubs have been 
made aware of the project and a copy of the permit has been sent to each of them. 
 
In-lake Fish Reefs and Woody Habitat:  We’re working with the DNR and Fox-Wolf Watershed 
Alliance to get more of these projects located and funded.  We will likely place another reef or two 
near the others in the water north of Spruce Landing.  More to follow. 
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER          
Tuesday, October 6th  7:00pm     General Meeting at The Viking 
Tuesday, November 3rd  7:00pm     General Meeting at The Viking 
Tuesday, December 1st  7:00pm     General Meeting at The Viking 
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